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NORTH COUNTY CORRIDOR 
TRANSPORTATION EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY 

 
ITEM: 3a 
 
SUBJECT: 
 
Correspondence  
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
Acknowledge receipt 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
None 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Acknowledge receipt of correspondence (copies attached) received since the January 15, 2014 
NCC Board meeting. 
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Date of NCC 
Correspondence  
 

Name(s) of Sender 

1-14-14   Amarjeet S. Benipal 

1-14-14   Mayor Richard D. O'Brien 

2-11-14   Raegan Amerine 

3-17-14   Jim & Jan Haydn-Myer 

4-23-14   Wolfgang & Victorina Bach 

4-28-14   Steven A. Herum 
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